
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 June 2007 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The following correspondence was tabled: 
 

• Thank you letter from Shirley Community Trust regarding Macfarlane Park safety issues. 
• Requests from the Belfast Rugby Club and the Belfast Bowling Club for support letters from the 

Board to be forwarded for funding applications. 
• Letter from the Morrison Avenue Bowling Club regarding street signage for locating the club. 

 
 The Board received the correspondence and requested that it be acknowledged and forwarded to the 

appropriate staff for response where appropriate. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


